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Dear Danielle,
 
On Tuesday, April 26, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed
 your course proposal “France Beyond Borders.”
 
I am happy to inform you that the Panel unanimously approved your proposed education abroad
 experience with the following recommendation:

It is not possible to offer one single course spread over 2 semesters. That is, the whole
 experience (on-campus part and education abroad part) cannot be offered under the same
 number for one grade. The on-campus classes offered during the second part of Spring
 Semester will need to be a one-credit individual course (e.g., group studies number). Then,
 students will have to register for 3 hours for the Summer (e.g., French 3797). The Panel does
 agree with the documents submitted that the abroad experience is indeed worth 3 semester
 credit hours.

 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Janice
 Aski, faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel, or me. We wish you all the best with your trip
 abroad.
 
 
Sincerely,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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